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August 2020 

 

Dear Gerald McShane Parents & Students, 

I hope that you had a pleasant and restful summer.  I look forward to meeting all of you.  It was 

with great pleasure that I learned of my appointment as Principal of Gerald McShane 

Elementary School.  It is an honor to lead a school with such long standing roots in the 

community and a tradition of academic excellence.   We are fortunate to have a caring and 

dedicated staff that works diligently towards the educational success and wellbeing of our 

students.  I look forward to working with all stakeholders so that we may keep on building on the 

success of our school.   

Considering the present situation surrounding Covid-19, I am certain that you may have 

questions about the return to school.  Rest assured that the school is taking every step possible 

to make the return to school as smooth and safe as possible.  Please note that you will be 

receiving information regarding the first day of school and the measures that will be put in place 

to ensure a safe return for both our staff and students.      

 

Kind Regards,   

S. Rebelo 
Principal   
Gerald McShane Elementary School 

 

  

 


